
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

Now that Halloween is behind us, we are starting to put our focus 
on Thanksgiving.  We have started to decorate our room with things 

we are thankful for.  We also wrapped up our talk about owls and 
other nocturnal animals, read a new story about gardening, learned 

about Proper Nouns and much more. 

 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will begin Chapter 11, We Prepare for the Sacrament of 
Forgiveness.  This chapter will help us to prepare for the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation.  Do not forget to decorate your candle and keep practicing 
your prayer! 
 
Math:   We will continue our chapter on double digit subtraction.   We will 
learn several different ways to find the difference between these numbers.  
Keep practicing your subtraction facts! 
 

Reading: We will read two stories, “Super Storms” and “Weather Poems.”  
As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will work on cause 
and effect as well as finding the main ideas and details.  There will also be new 
high frequency words to learn and we will discuss some new vocabulary words. 
Our Spelling words are words with consonant digraphs th, sh, wh, ch and tch.  
The test will be on Friday. 

 



English: We will learn about Verbs.  We will play games, find verbs in our 
stories and much more to help us learn about these words.   

Social Studies/Science:  We will begin our Thanksgiving Unit.  We will 
talk about the adventures long ago and how the first Thanksgiving came to be.  
We will work on some activities that will help us to see firsthand the hardships 
they endured.   

 

REMINDERS: 
 

No School – Monday, November 11th Veterans’ Day 

 

First Reconciliation and Ice Cream Social – Sunday, 

November 24th - bring your decorated candle to Church  

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


